Victorian Premiers’ Reading Challenge

The Victorian Premiers’ Reading Challenge is now open and Good News Lutheran College is excited to be
participating. The PRC application offers a range of exciting features including:

e access to a library catalogue (including book images and blurbs)

e a modern user-friendly interface

e rewarding students with badges as challenge milestones are achieved

e the option for students to mark books as a favourite, give them a star rating or complete a book review

The Challenge is open to all Victorian children in recognition of the importance of reading for literacy
development. It is not a competition; but a personal challenge for children to read a set number of books
by 6 September 2024.

Children from Prep to Year 2 are encouraged to read or ‘experience’ 30 books with their parents and
teachers. Children from Year 3 to Year 10 are challenged to read 15 books.

All children who meet the Challenge will receive a certificate of achievement signed by the Victorian
Premier and former Premiers.

To read the Premier’s letter to parents, view the booklist and for more information about the Victorian
Premiers’ Reading Challenge, visit: https://www.vic.gov.au/premiers-reading-challenge

Each student will be provided with a unique Challenge username and passcode. Please keep them in a
safe place. If your child loses or forgets their Challenge passcode, please contact the class teacher or
either of the Challenge Coordinators.

To login, please follow the steps outlined below.

Go to the Challenge application.
Select the School/Student button.
Select the VPRC login option.

Enter your username and password.
Select Login.
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More information on how to source books, Challenge booklist and how to add/remove books will be shared
shortly. We look forward to working alongside you in promoting literacy and a love of books.
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